
POLICE DEPARTMENT 

NEIGHBORHOOD COORDINATION OFFICER, 111th PRECINCT 

45-06 215th Street
Bayside, NY 11361
(718) 279-0884

January 3, 2023 

Dear Faculty, Staff and Parents, 

In light of the New Years, the 111 th Precinct would like to ask you to assist us with delivering a 
precautionary message in order to reduce thefts from unattended vehicles. The majority of 
these thefts historically take place at or around schools while parents are picking up or dropping 
off their children. As a reminder, do not leave valuables visible in your unattended car. 
Additionally, make sure you always lock your car doors. 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation in this matter. 

Steven Rosa 
Detective 
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